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Dear Sir,

I wish to object to any passing of legislation that allows euthanasia to take place.

We are a Christian country run by Christian principles and the Bible makes it quite clear that we are not to end
life as God alone decides when we should die.

I have heard too many stories of mistakes taking place overseas and doctors getting he wrong message or
wrong patient around this subject.

We have ample medication for pain relief now so pain shouldn't be an issue now.

Yours Sincerely,

Kelvin Hawthorn
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